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We’re working hard to keep people safe across Scotland – tell us what matters to you in your community, please take our online public consultation: www.scotland.police.uk/yourviewcounts





GADD Community Council Meeting


Date of Meeting:  Thursday 25th August 2022




Foreword:

During the period of the last report there have been several incidents of note. 

I am aware that there may be more incidents but, due to the nature of these, or ongoing investigations, I cannot give full details.

They are broken down in terms of the agreed priorities for the ward.






Ward Priorities



1. Road Safety

· 


2. Antisocial Behaviour

· In the evening of Friday 5th August, police were called to a male causing a disturbance in Main Street, Gullane.  Police attended where a male was charged with assault and vandalism.

· In the early hours of Sunday 21st August, police were made aware of a male shouting and swearing in the Aberlady area.  Police attended and issued the male with a Recorded Police Warning and then conveyed back to his home address.


3. Housebreaking

· A report of a housebreaking and an attempted housebreaking in Dirleton was received.  A positive line of enquiry ongoing. 


4. Parking 

July 2022 issued by ELC

· Aberlady - 5 PCN’s (5 outside Nature Reserve)

· Gullane - 175 PCN’s (166 at Gullane Bents)

· Yellowcraigs - 230 PCN’s


CAPP


CAPP MEETINGS HAVE BEEN CANCELLED UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE




Other Incidents of note / relevant Community Council information



· Sometime overnight on Tuesday 26th July, the rear window of a car parked on Main Road, Dirleton has been smashed.  Police attended and carried out enquiries.

· On Friday 29th July, a sum of money was stolen from the personal belongings whilst left in a secure area within Muirfield Golf Club.  Details taken and enquiries ongoing.

· On Friday 29th July, a fixed penalty ticket was issued for driving with an expired MOT.

· A vehicle was stopped on the A198 Dirleton road, due to it being of police interest.  Driver charged with theft of vehicle.

· On Tuesday 9th August, police were called regarding a mortar shell found on the beach at Dirleton.  Police attended along with EOD.  The device was empty and EOD disposed of same. 






Feedback from meeting


Please e-mail any feedback to:

NorthBerwickCoastalCPT@Scotland.pnn.police.uk
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